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Please, do not take away mail in ballots. Requiring people to show up in person 

highly discriminates against working people that can not take off Tuesdays. Requiring 

people to vote in person makes it impossible for housebound disabled people to vote. 

Requiring people to vote in person will bring down civil participation at all levels.  

Oregon vote by mail is the best, safest, most secure and the least likely to be 

manipulated or stolen.  


